
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

   

   

 
 

 

WELCOME! 

TCS UPDATES 
CAUGHT YOU! 
All K-6th grade students are participating in our Caught You!  program. This program seeks to encourage and recognize 
Christlike student or class behavior throughout the school day. The theme verse is Matthew 5:16:  
In the same way, let your light shine so others can see it. Then they will see the good things you do. And they will bring glory 
to your Father who is in heaven.” Any teacher, staff member, or visitor who observes a student or class during the school 
day, demonstrating any of the six traits (being kind, respectful, trustworthy, responsible, helpful, or obedient) can fill out a 
Caught You! reward slip to be turned into Principal Bowman. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
OPEN HOUSE 
Share the news! Timberlake Christian Schools is holding its final Open House on Tuesday, March 9th for Pre-K through 12th 
grade. The Open House will run from 9:00am-12:00pm and 4:00-6:00pm. The Open House is a wonderful opportunity for 
new and prospective students and parents to tour the school; meet the 
faculty and staff; and learn more about TCS! Please help us spread the word 
about our Open House to those that may be interested! 
 
SPRING MUSICAL 
Mark your calendars for this year’s middle and high school musical. TCS will be 
performing Fiddler on the Roof Jr. this spring. The performances will be April 
30th and May 1st at 7:30pm. Tickets will be available in April. There is limited 
seating due to COVID. 
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TCS 5K 
FUNDRAISER 
On Saturday, April 10th 
TCS will host the 3rd 
Annual TCS 5K, Fun 
Run and Carnival for 
our students, families, 
staff and 
community.  We will 
kick off the event at 
10:00am with a 5K in the 
neighborhood surrounding TCS, plus a shorter Fun Run for our little runners, followed by a carnival on the school grounds 
from 11:00am– 2:00pm.  To maintain current COVID-19 guidance, we will utilize a staggered (wave) start with a max of 25 
individuals per "start". Adherence to the most recent COVID-19 guidance for the State of Virginia is requested. The carnival 
will include games, vendors, and food trucks.  The 5K will be professionally timed via chipped bibs with medals for the top 
three finishers in each age group.  Each walker/runner registered by March 25th, 2021 will receive an official TCS 5K, Fun 
Run and Carnival T-shirt! 
 
Our fundraising goal for this year’s event is $30,000.  Students are encouraged to work towards a goal of $100 per student 
in sponsorships for their run/walk.  Every penny earned during this event will go towards the general budget of the school 
and enable us to maintain daily operations.   
 
Runners/Walkers can register for the event via the Event Page at www.tcs4u.org/run. With $100 in sponsorships. Students 
can create teams with their peers to encourage some friendly competition and then begin to obtain sponsors.  Students in 
Pre-K, Elementary and Secondary will be competing for both individual and team/class prizes.  TCS is also looking for event 
vendors.  If you or someone you know is interested, please visit the Sponsor/Vendor page at www.tcs4u.org/run. 

Please help us spread the word, invite your friends and family, share the 
social media posts and plan to be a part of this school wide event.  It will be 
fun for the entire family!   
 
LIBERTY UNIVERSITY AVIATION CAMP 
 This Summer, Liberty University’s School of Aeronautics is hosting two 
weeks of FREE Aviation Maintenance Summer Camp. 
  
Aviation Maintenance Camp provides high school students with the 
opportunity to explore rewarding career paths in the aviation maintenance 
industry. Through hands-on projects and visits to multiple aviation 
maintenance facilities students will be exposed to many of the perspective 
job opportunities that exist within this exciting industry. 
Students will be exposed to the skills needed to maintain and repair aircraft 
including riveting, turbine engine theory, and more! This exciting 
opportunity will take place June 14-17th and June 21-24th. Space is limited 
and applications are being accepted now! For more information visit 
www.liberty.edu/newhorizons. Liberty University School of Aeronautics will 
also be holding a Spring Aviation Maintenance Open House on Thursday, 
March 25th highlighting the certificate and degrees in Aviation Maintenance. 
The open house will be located at our aviation maintenance location by the 
airport. 

 



CALENDAR 
SPRING BREAK 
Spring Break is March 15th-19th. There will be no school for K-12th grade and Half Day Pre-K students. 
• Full Day Pre-K classes will continue like usual.  
• Extended Care will be offered from 7:00am-5:45pm for K- 8th grade students at the drop-in rate.  Those interested in 

care for their child(ren), must email Karla Werner before Tuesday, March 9th to sign up to participate in this service. 
 
PRE-K CLASS PHOTOS 
All Pre-K students will have class photos taken on Wednesday, March 3rd. Parents will have the opportunity to view and 
purchase photos after that date.  
 
CLASS RINGS 
A Jostens representative will visit TCS on Thursday, March 4th to provide students with information about class ring 
purchases. Class ring orders as well as a deposit will be due on Wednesday, March 10th. Students and parents can call  
1-800-(JOSTENS) 567-8367 to pre-pay with a credit card, should they so choose.   
 
SENIOR TRIP 
Many of the TCS seniors leave for a week on Friday, March 12th for their senior trip. This year, the TCS senior class, their 
parents, and school sponsors will be taking a trip to Arizona. Upon their return, the seniors will share about their 
experiences during middle and high school chapel.  
 
SUMMER DAY CAMP 
Enrollment is now open for TCS’ Summer Day Camp. The summer program is designed for children 3 to 7 years old to have 
fun while learning about the Bible and reviewing core subjects. The goal is to prepare them for the upcoming school year. 
The camp offers resource classes such as arts and crafts, music, PE, water days, and library time. The Summer Camp runs 
from June 2nd through August 6th. For more information about Summer Day Camp visit the website HERE.
 

ATHLETICS 
VACA CHAMPIONSHIP 
The Middle School Boys Basketball team went 13-0 and won 
the VACA Championship.  The Varsity Boys and Girls 
Basketball teams both lost in the semi-final but finished with 
records of 11-4 (Boys) and 9-2 (Girls).  The following 
received individual honors for basketball: 
• Brooklyn Finnerty was named to the VACA South MVP, 

VACA State MVP, and VACA State All-Tournament Team 
• Emma Luther was named to the VACA South 2nd Team 
• Tucker Shrewsbury was named to the VACA South MVP 

and VACA State 1st Team 
• Cam Walker was named to the VACA South 1st Team and 

the VACA State 1st Team 
• Tae Colbert was named to the VACA State All-Tournament Team 

 



SPRING SPORTS 
TCS is kicking off "Fall" sports with Boys Soccer and Girls Volleyball getting off the ground.   Visit the TCS website for a 
complete game schedule.  
 

DRESS DOWN DAYS 
PRE-K T-SHIRT DAY 
All Pre-K students should wear their Pre-K t-shirts on Friday, March 26th. 
 
SPIRT DAY - DRESS DOWN 
This month’s School Spirit Days are Friday, March 5th and Friday, March 26th. On Spirit Day, 
TCS students can show their school spirit by dressing down and wearing jeans along with a 
TCS spirit t-shirt.  The spirit shirt must be visible. 

 

TBC - TRUTH & LIGHT CONFERENCE 
Timberlake Biblical Counseling and Training Center is excited to announce the 2021 Truth & 
Light Conference on March 5th-7th, 2021. The conference will feature a nationally recognized 
leader in practical theology and Bible teaching, pastor and author Brad Bigney. The theme of 
the conference is Gospel Treason: Betraying the Gospel with Hidden Idols.   
We hope that you will consider attending. For more information visit TBC Counseling HERE.  
  

 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission: To assist Christian parents in 
educating their children to think and live consistently with a biblical world-and-life view and 

discipling them in love and truth toward Christlikeness and a lifelong passion for glorifying God. 
 


